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Enough time has passed for the egg producers in Australia to adapt to customer 
preferences for free range eggs. Buyers must be listened to. Everybody is sick of 
seeing factory production of food from living animals. Our backyard chooks have 
always been free to wander where they want, & we have been confident that their 
eggs were healthy enough to eat. Please use your parliamentary powers to give the 
egg buying public what they demand.  
Thanks  
 


